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 Dansville High School students in Mr. Hubinger’s Civics class had an opportunity to participate in 
Ingham County Teen Court. Our Aggies were able to participate in the legal proceedings for court 
cases involving teens, which provided students a real life understanding of our judicial system.  

 Dansville High School Band performed a Winter Concert for parents, family and friends. 

 The members of the National Honor Society organized a Food Drive, which provided Thanksgiving 
food to several Dansville families in need. 

 Dansville High School’s Sophomores had an opportunity to tour the Wilson Talent Center and 
learn about the programs that are available to students in their final two years of high school. 

 Dansville’s National Honor Society partnered with the Red Cross to run a Blood Drive, which 
provided 34 pints of blood for people in need. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 
 


